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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

1.  HMP Woodhill’s "Pay Rate Policy" for prisoners. 
2.  Information relating to their average weekly wage.
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). I can confirm that the department holds the information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
Question One

HMP Woodhill follow the national policy guidance contained within PSO 4460 – Prisoners’ Pay.   A copy of this can be found at the following link:

 http://www.justice.gov.uk/downloads/offenders/psipso/pso/PSO_4460_prisoners_pay.doc
Question Two

The average weekly wage for prisoners at HMP Woodhill is currently £13.75. 
I hope you find this information useful.
